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authoritative influential yet accessible to students this textbook
addresses one of the most important aspects of commercial law its
enduring role as the definitive guide to the law surrounding the sale of
goods cements its position as the market leading text for undergraduate
and postgraduate students alike uniquely key differences between scots
and english law in this area are highlighted throughout equipping the
reader with a thorough understanding of the regulatory regimes governing
the sale of goods in both jurisdictions once more we were delighted to
take on the task of updating this text for its 14th edition having taken
over editorial responsibilities from the late john adams from the 13th
edition in our preface to the previous edition we recorded the sudden
passing of professor adams sadly in this preface we must note another
passing on 30 march 2018 patrick atiyah who wrote the 1st 8th editions
of this book and continues to give the book its name passed away at the
age of 87 patrick was one of those giants of academic contract law whose
contributions continue to be read and to inspire scholars everywhere we
are both mindful of our task to maintain the scholarly rigour which he
gave to this book as we take it into the future this edition is also the
first time since the 9th edition without a scottish editor professor
hector macqueen had been responsible for adding scottish content since
the 10th edition 2001 but decided that he would discontinue this role
after the 13th editio n was published in 2016 we are very grateful for
hector s contributions to the work on the advice of the book s
publishers this edition has been put together without the benefit of a
scottish editor although we have of course continued to take decisions
from the scottish courts into account in updating the various chapters
since the last edition was published there have been few major
developments in the law on the sale of goods aside from the difficult
ruling by the supreme court in pst energy 7 shipping llc v ow bunker
malta ltd 2016 uksc 23 which arrived too late for proper consideration
in the previous edition we have updated the text in light of recent
cases and academic writings where appropriate furthermore we have
continued our task of streamlining the running order of the chapters and
we have sought to make gentle updates to the language of the book
preserving its rigour but ensuring it remains accessible to a
contemporary audience in some instances we have curtailed or removed
altogether the detailed discussion of the pre 1994 case law which had
become redundant as a result of the changes made to the sale of goods
act at that time the rise of digital technology and new business models
in the digital economy will invariably have an impact on the law
concerning the sale of goods but at this point the real impact is not
yet known in some places we have alluded to the possible significance of
digital technology and this could well become a more significant theme
in future editions atiyah and adams sale of goods is the definitive
guide to this important aspect of commercial law combining a highly
readable and comprehensive account of the law governing the sale of
goods it is essential reading for undergraduate and postgraduate
students and a valuable point of first reference for practitioners of
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commercial law fully updated and revised this comprehensive and
informative textbook provides readers with an overview of current
consumer sales law and equips them with a view of how this fast changing
subject has and will continue to develop through the inclusion of new
reform proposals this book analyzes the interaction of consumer sales
law with politics the appeal of consumer protection to politicians and
the influence of the european union and the eu directives it also
discusses the removal of consumer sales law from its traditional realm
of legal professionals to consumer and debt advisors and public
officials with the power to seek injunctions to protect consumers in
addition to this it fully integrates both the unfair commercial
practices directive 2005 and the consumer credit act 2006 into the basic
1974 act explains how the sale of goods act 1979 has been modified by
the 1999 directive combines the public protection of consumers under the
enterprise act 2002 e g office of fair trading is supplemented by
comprehensive e updates on its companion website keeping the content
current between editions written by an author with forty years
experience of teaching sales and finance law to undergraduates this
textbook is an essential tool for all undergraduates studying commercial
and consumer sales law written by one of the leading contributors to the
relational theory of contract contractual relations authoritatively
explains the form of the existing law of contract by relating it to its
economic legal and sociological foundations this volume demonstrates
that economic exchange and legal contract rest on a moral relationship
by which each party legitimately pursues its self interest through
recognition of the self interest of the author this essential
relationship of mutual recognition is in stark contrast to the pursuit
of solipsistic self interest that is central to the classical law of
contract self interest of this sort is not morally defensible nor does
it enhance economic welfare it is for these reasons that the classical
law is legally incoherent the fundamental inadequacies of the classical
law s treatment of agreement consideration and remedy have emerged as
the doctrines of the positive law of contract have been progressively
developed to give effect to the relationship of mutual recognition the
welfarist criticism of the classical law has however failed to develop a
workable concept of self interest and so is at odds with what must be
retained from the classical law s facilitation of economic exchange and
the market economy the relational law of contract restates self interest
in a morally economically and legally attractive manner as the
foundation of the social market economy of liberal socialism contractual
relations is a fundamental critique of the classical law of contract and
the welfarist response to the classical law and an important statement
of the relational theory of contract this is a thoughtful and essential
work for academics and research students in law economics and sociology
the law of personal property covers a very wide spectrum of scenarios
and unfortunately has had little detailed scrutiny of its overarching
structure over the years it is a system and can best be understood as a
system indeed without understanding it as a system it becomes much more
difficult to comprehend the second edition of this acclaimed textbook
continues to provide a comprehensive yet detailed coverage of the law of
personal property in england and wales it includes transfer of legal
title to chattels the nemo dat rule negotiable instruments and
assignment of choses in action it also looks at defective transfers of
property and the resulting proprietary claims including those contingent
on tracing the tort of conversion bailment and security interests by
bringing together areas often scattered throughout company law
commercial law trusts and tort textbooks it enables readers to see
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common themes and issues and to make otherwise impossible
generalisations across different contexts about the nature of the
concepts english law applies throughout the book concepts are explained
rigorously with reference to how they are used in commercial practice
and everyday life the new edition also includes a new chapter on secured
transactions law reform and introduces new material on the cape town
convention ip rights and other intangible property the book will be of
primary interest to academics and practitioners in the area however it
will also be of use to students studying commercial or personal property
law the new edition of the sale of goods gives a full and detailed
account of the english law of the sale of goods it also includes a
treatment of the law as it applies in scotland and northern ireland the
11th edition is brought right up to date with legislative and common law
changes that have taken place over the past four years when it comes to
contract law chitty on contracts is the foundation on which to base any
case it proivdes you with the depth of insight you require so you can
confidently cite it in court part i the role of consent 1 transatlantic
perspectives fundamental themes and debates larry a dimatteo qi zhou and
séverine saintier 2 competing theories of contract an emerging consensus
martin a hogg 3 contracts courts and the construction of consent tom w
joo 4 are mortgage contracts promises curtis bridgeman part ii normative
views of contract 5 naturalistic contract peter a alces 6 contract in a
networked world roger brownsword 7 contract transactions and equity t t
arvind part iii contract design and good faith 8 reasonability in
contract design nancy s kim 9 managing change in uncertain times
relational view of good faith zoe ollerenshaw part iv implied terms and
interpretation 10 implied terms in english contract law richard austen
baker 11 contract interpretation judicial rule not party choice juliet
kostritsky part v policing contracting behavior 12 the paradox of the
french method of calculating the compensation of commercial agents and
the importance of conceptualising the remedial scheme under directive 86
653 séverine saintier 13 unconscionability in american contract law
chuck knapp 14 unfair terms in comparative perspective software
contracts jean braucher 15 d cfr initiative and consumer unfair terms
mel kenny part vi misrepresentation breach and remedies 16 remedies for
misrepresentation an integrated system david capper 17 re examining
damages for fraudulent misrepresentation james devenney 18 remedies for
documentary breaches english law and the cisg djakhongir saidov part vii
harmonizing contract law 19 harmonisation european contract law default
and mandatory rules qi zhou 20 harmonization and its discontents a
critique of the transaction cost argument for a european contract law
david campbell and roger halson 21 europeanisation of contract law and
the proposed common european sales law hector macqueen 22 harmonization
of international sales law larry a dimatteo nations in all regions of
the world today share a common international sales law the united
nations convention on contracts for the international sale of goods cisg
the convention was prepared by the united nations commission on
international trade law uncitral and adopted by a diplomatic conference
on 11 april 1980 since then the number of countries that have adopted
the cisg account for over two thirds of all world trade the area of
international sales law continues to grow as technology and development
take us to a global economy as such the study of the cisg has become an
integral component of this ever growing area of international commercial
law the review of the cisg is published once yearly and features
articles written by prominent legal scholars in the field of
international sale of goods from around the world in addition to
scholarly writings analyzing the various articles of the cisg the book
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seeks to compile translations of recent decisions as well as
commentaries of notable cases relating to the cisg the review of the
cisg provides both a forum for legal discussion within the international
legal community in the area of international sales law and as an
authoritative source of reference for international scholars personal
property security is an important subject in commercial practice as it
is the key to much of the law of banking and sale this second edition
has been fully updated and expanded to cover all important issues and
changes within this highly complex area of law it explains traditional
methods of securing debts such as mortgages charges and pledges on
property other than land describing how these are created how they must
be registered or otherwise perfected if they are to be valid the rights
and duties of the parties and how the security is enforced if the debt
is not paid the new edition includes an expanded section on priorities
in which it explains how priority disputes between competing interests
over the same property are resolved in addition the book covers the law
governing other transactions that perform a similar economic function
such as finance leases retention of title clauses and sales of a company
s book debts these are not currently treated by the law as security and
are therefore subject to different rules on perfection priority and
enforcement there is much expansion of the discussion relating to
enforcement including the issue of right of use following lehman more
analysis on administration and all forms of non possessory security and
quasi security and a new chapter on enforcement of security addressing
the right of appropriation under fc fcar and the cukurova case the
conflict of laws section includes developments under the rome i
regulation affecting assignment issues the unidroit convention 2009 in
relation to tiered holdings and the cape town convention s extensions
made to coverage of asset backed security over equipment it also
addresses the changes brought about by the abolition of slavenburg
registration this edition contains relevant points from the banking act
2009 concerning its impact on security such as the power to protect
certain interests on a transfer of property and also considers
amendments regarding liquidators expenses under the insolvency rules the
authors additionally deal with the role of step in rights and why they
are part of the statutory definition of project finance in the
enterprise act previously published as the law of personal property
security this new edition brings together all of the law on this complex
area providing guidance in the context of commercial practice especially
with increased coverage of conflict of laws priority insolvency and
enforcement contractual remedies aimed at performance create a well
known rift between common law and civil law traditions in the one
existing in the shadow of damages whilst in the other regarded as a
generally enforceable right following from the contract developments in
approximation of laws in europe in particular in consumer sales law
suggest however that a convergence of these approaches may be within
reach putting the focus on the contract of sale which as the most common
type of contract may fulfil a leading role in the harmonisation process
this book aims to provide a model for further convergence of european
sales laws engaging with issues of contract theory and comparative law
lying at the heart of the process independently from this the comparison
between different systems is used in order to highlight particular
problems in the remedial schemes of individual systems and to see
whether a better solution may be borrowed from elsewhere scaling the
interests of sellers and buyers as reflected in national laws as well as
in uniform sets of rules such as cisg and pecl a plea is made for a
primary position for performance oriented remedies in the harmonisation
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of european sales law in this context special significance is attributed
to the possibility of cure by the seller which has both practical and
conceptual links to the buyer s remedies aimed at performance remedies
is one of the key organizing concepts of the obligations approach to the
common law this second edition modernizes the former 1995 edition quite
considerably it determines the place of remedies in contract and tort
within the debate about the reform of the common law obligation online
auctions have undergone many transformations and continue to attract
millions of customers worldwide however these popular platforms remain
understudied by legal scholars and misunderstood by legislators this
book explores the legal classification of online auction sites across a
range of countries in europe including empirical studies conducted on 28
online auction websites in the uk the research focusses on the
protection of consumers economic rights and highlights the shortcomings
that the law struggles to control with examinations into important
developments including the consumer rights directive and the latest case
law from the cjeu on the liability of intermediaries riefa anticipates
changes in the law and points out further changes that are needed to
create a safe legal environment for consumers whilst preserving the
varied business model adopted by online auction sites the study provides
insights into how technical measures as well as a tighter legislative
framework or enforcement pattern could provide consumers with better
protection in turn reinforcing trust and ultimately benefiting the
online auction platforms themselves this introductory level textbook
offers a clear and concise overview of commercial law for undergraduate
law students covering all the key areas of law that may be included in a
commercial law module including agency sale of goods bailments carriage
of goods commercial financing and conflict of laws it also introduces
relevant elements of related fields such as banking and insolvency law
and touches on emerging issues such as cryptocurrencies this book
presents a comprehensive and systematic study of the principal aspects
of the modern law of international commercial transactions based on
diverse sources including legislative texts case law international
conventions and a variety of soft law instruments it highlights key
topics such as the international sale of goods international transport
marine insurance international finance and payments electronic commerce
international commercial arbitration standard trade terms and
international harmonization of trade laws in focusing on the private law
aspects of international trade the book closely analyzes the relevant
statutes case law and the european union eu and international uniform
law instruments like the rome i regulation the un convention on the
contracts for the international sale of goods cisg uncitral model laws
non legislative instruments including restatements such as the unidroit
principles on international commercial contracts and rules of business
practices codified by the icc such as the arbitration rules ucp 600 and
different versions of the incoterms the book clearly explains the key
concepts and nuances of the subject offering incisive and vivid analyses
of the major issues and developments it also traces the evolution of the
law of international trade and explores the connection between the lex
mercatoria and the modern law comprehensively examining the issue of
international harmonization of trade laws from a variety of perspectives
it provides a detailed account of the work of major players in the field
including uncitral unidroit icc and the hague conference on private
international law hcch adopting the comparative law method this book
offers a critical analysis of the laws of two key jurisdictions india
and england in the context of export trade in order to stimulate
discussion on law reform it explains the similarities and differences
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not only between laws of the two countries but also between the laws of
india and england on the one hand and the uniform law instruments on the
other given its breadth of coverage this book is a valuable reference
resource not only for students in the fields of law international trade
and commercial law but also for researchers practitioners and
policymakers first published in 1998 routledge is an imprint of taylor
francis an informa company the publication of scholars of tort law marks
the beginning of a long overdue rebalancing of private law scholarship
instead of concentrating on judicial decisions and academic commentary
only for what that commentary says about judicial decisions the book
explores the contributions of scholars of tort law in their own right
the work of a selection of leading scholars of tort law from across the
common law world ranging from thomas cooley 1824 1898 to patrick atiyah
1931 2018 is addressed by eminent current scholars in the field the
focus of the contributions is on the nature of the work produced by each
of the scholars in question important influences on their work and the
influence which that work in turn had on thinking about tort law the
process of subjecting tort law scholarship to sustained analysis
provides new insights into the intellectual development of tort law and
reveals the important role played by scholars in that development by
focusing on the work of influential tort scholars the book serves to
emphasise the importance of legal scholarship to the development of the
common law more generally intellectual property has rapidly become one
of the most important as well as most controversial subjects in recent
years amongst productive thinkers of many kinds all over the world
scientific work and technological progress now depend largely on
questions of who owns what as do the success and profits of countless
authors artists inventors researchers and industrialists economic legal
and ethical issues play a central role in the increasingly complex
balance between unilateral gains and universal benefits from the
knowledge society economics law and intellectual property explores the
field in both depth and breadth through the latest views of leading
experts in europe and the united states it provides a fundamental
understanding of the problems and potential solutions not only in doing
practical business with ideas and innovations but also on the level of
institutions that influence such business addressing a range of readers
from individual scholars to company managers and policy makers it gives
a unique perspective on current developments european contract law
unification projects have recently advanced from the draft common frame
of reference 2009 to a european commission proposal for an optional
common european sales law 2011 which is to facilitate cross border
marketing this book investigates for the first time how cesl and dcfr
rules would interact with various aspects of domestic law represented by
english and german law nineteen chapters co authored by british and
german scholars examine such interface issues for eg pre contractual
relationships notions of contract formation interpretation and remedies
extending to non discrimination third parties transfers or rights
aspects of property law and collective proceedings they go beyond a
critical analysis of cesl and dcfr rules by demonstrating where and how
cesl rules would interact with neighbouring areas of english and german
law before english and german courts how domestic traditions might
influence the application which aspects might motivate sellers and
buyers to choose or reject cesl and which might serve as model for
national legislators the findings are summarized in the final two
chapters this book will describe the development of european community
consumer law and seek to determine to what extent action by the european
community has promoted the interest of consumer protection in doing so
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it will consider important areas relating to protection of the consumers
economic interests and physical safety as well as questions of access to
justice in addition to assessing the success of community consumer
policy the authors will also put forward suggestions for ways in which
consumer protection can be enhanced at the community level principles of
english commercial law provides students with a high quality overview of
this key area of english law drawing together updated chapters from the
third edition of english private law the subjects covered include the
law on agency sale of goods carriage of goods by sea carriage of goods
by air and land insurance banking bailment security and insolvency
written by a team of acknowledged experts the chapters give a clear
simple and accurate overview of the guiding principles and rules of
english commercial law a vital topic in law degrees and on professional
courses whether looking for an accessible conceptual introduction to the
area or a handy revision reference students will find this book
invaluable most national law expositions leave a distinct impression of
a naturalistic approach to the categorisation of property the view
advocated in this study is that the accession or severance of things to
and from land as a natural scientific enquiry based exclusively on
blends of physical attachment to or socially expressed intention in
respect of land is misleading or at least not decisive national law
accounts of the rules governing the distinction of land and goods need
recalibrating to take account of the purpose or the legal reasons why
land is being distinguished from goods this is well illustrated by the
example of standing timber variously described doctrinally and in the
national case law as integral parts of land or presently existing or
future goods purpose of classification reveals the many nuances of
competing policy considerations and in turn better reflects the law as
it stands the same principles may be applied to the case law of the cjeu
this volume surveys 150 law books of fundamental importance in the
history of western legal literature and culture the entries are
organized in three sections the first dealing with the transitional
period of fifteenth century editions of medieval authorities the second
spanning the early modern period from the sixteenth to the eighteenth
century and the third focusing on the nineteenth and twentieth centuries
the contributors are scholars from all over the world each old book is
analyzed by a recognized specialist in the specific field of interest
individual entries give a short biography of the author and discuss the
significance of the works in the time and setting of their publication
and in their broader influence on the development of law worldwide
introductory essays explore the development of western legal traditions
especially the influence of the english common law and of roman and
canon law on legal writers and the borrowings and interaction between
them the book goes beyond the study of institutions and traditions of
individual countries to chart a broader perspective on the transmission
of legal concepts across legal political and geographical boundaries
examining the branches of this genealogical tree of books makes clear
their pervasive influence on modern legal systems including attempts at
rationalizing custom or creating new hybrid systems by transplanting
western legal concepts into other jurisdictions the emergence of an eu
contract law is one of the most significant legal developments in europe
today exploring the origins and evolution of the discipline from the
sales directive to the common frame of reference the book advances a
framework for the further harmonization of contract law that embraces
diversity and pluralism this book applies social context to offer an
understanding of the law concerning accidents personal injury and death
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Atiyah's Sale of Goods 2010 authoritative influential yet accessible to
students this textbook addresses one of the most important aspects of
commercial law its enduring role as the definitive guide to the law
surrounding the sale of goods cements its position as the market leading
text for undergraduate and postgraduate students alike uniquely key
differences between scots and english law in this area are highlighted
throughout equipping the reader with a thorough understanding of the
regulatory regimes governing the sale of goods in both jurisdictions
Atiyah's and Adams' Sale of Goods 2016-02-01 once more we were delighted
to take on the task of updating this text for its 14th edition having
taken over editorial responsibilities from the late john adams from the
13th edition in our preface to the previous edition we recorded the
sudden passing of professor adams sadly in this preface we must note
another passing on 30 march 2018 patrick atiyah who wrote the 1st 8th
editions of this book and continues to give the book its name passed
away at the age of 87 patrick was one of those giants of academic
contract law whose contributions continue to be read and to inspire
scholars everywhere we are both mindful of our task to maintain the
scholarly rigour which he gave to this book as we take it into the
future this edition is also the first time since the 9th edition without
a scottish editor professor hector macqueen had been responsible for
adding scottish content since the 10th edition 2001 but decided that he
would discontinue this role after the 13th editio n was published in
2016 we are very grateful for hector s contributions to the work on the
advice of the book s publishers this edition has been put together
without the benefit of a scottish editor although we have of course
continued to take decisions from the scottish courts into account in
updating the various chapters since the last edition was published there
have been few major developments in the law on the sale of goods aside
from the difficult ruling by the supreme court in pst energy 7 shipping
llc v ow bunker malta ltd 2016 uksc 23 which arrived too late for proper
consideration in the previous edition we have updated the text in light
of recent cases and academic writings where appropriate furthermore we
have continued our task of streamlining the running order of the
chapters and we have sought to make gentle updates to the language of
the book preserving its rigour but ensuring it remains accessible to a
contemporary audience in some instances we have curtailed or removed
altogether the detailed discussion of the pre 1994 case law which had
become redundant as a result of the changes made to the sale of goods
act at that time the rise of digital technology and new business models
in the digital economy will invariably have an impact on the law
concerning the sale of goods but at this point the real impact is not
yet known in some places we have alluded to the possible significance of
digital technology and this could well become a more significant theme
in future editions
Atiyah and Adams' Sale of Goods 2021 atiyah and adams sale of goods is
the definitive guide to this important aspect of commercial law
combining a highly readable and comprehensive account of the law
governing the sale of goods it is essential reading for undergraduate
and postgraduate students and a valuable point of first reference for
practitioners of commercial law
The Sale of Goods 2005 fully updated and revised this comprehensive and
informative textbook provides readers with an overview of current
consumer sales law and equips them with a view of how this fast changing
subject has and will continue to develop through the inclusion of new
reform proposals this book analyzes the interaction of consumer sales
law with politics the appeal of consumer protection to politicians and
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the influence of the european union and the eu directives it also
discusses the removal of consumer sales law from its traditional realm
of legal professionals to consumer and debt advisors and public
officials with the power to seek injunctions to protect consumers in
addition to this it fully integrates both the unfair commercial
practices directive 2005 and the consumer credit act 2006 into the basic
1974 act explains how the sale of goods act 1979 has been modified by
the 1999 directive combines the public protection of consumers under the
enterprise act 2002 e g office of fair trading is supplemented by
comprehensive e updates on its companion website keeping the content
current between editions written by an author with forty years
experience of teaching sales and finance law to undergraduates this
textbook is an essential tool for all undergraduates studying commercial
and consumer sales law
Atiyah and Adams' Sale of Goods eBook PDF 2016-05-30 written by one of
the leading contributors to the relational theory of contract
contractual relations authoritatively explains the form of the existing
law of contract by relating it to its economic legal and sociological
foundations this volume demonstrates that economic exchange and legal
contract rest on a moral relationship by which each party legitimately
pursues its self interest through recognition of the self interest of
the author this essential relationship of mutual recognition is in stark
contrast to the pursuit of solipsistic self interest that is central to
the classical law of contract self interest of this sort is not morally
defensible nor does it enhance economic welfare it is for these reasons
that the classical law is legally incoherent the fundamental
inadequacies of the classical law s treatment of agreement consideration
and remedy have emerged as the doctrines of the positive law of contract
have been progressively developed to give effect to the relationship of
mutual recognition the welfarist criticism of the classical law has
however failed to develop a workable concept of self interest and so is
at odds with what must be retained from the classical law s facilitation
of economic exchange and the market economy the relational law of
contract restates self interest in a morally economically and legally
attractive manner as the foundation of the social market economy of
liberal socialism contractual relations is a fundamental critique of the
classical law of contract and the welfarist response to the classical
law and an important statement of the relational theory of contract this
is a thoughtful and essential work for academics and research students
in law economics and sociology
Consumer Sales Law 2009-06-02 the law of personal property covers a very
wide spectrum of scenarios and unfortunately has had little detailed
scrutiny of its overarching structure over the years it is a system and
can best be understood as a system indeed without understanding it as a
system it becomes much more difficult to comprehend the second edition
of this acclaimed textbook continues to provide a comprehensive yet
detailed coverage of the law of personal property in england and wales
it includes transfer of legal title to chattels the nemo dat rule
negotiable instruments and assignment of choses in action it also looks
at defective transfers of property and the resulting proprietary claims
including those contingent on tracing the tort of conversion bailment
and security interests by bringing together areas often scattered
throughout company law commercial law trusts and tort textbooks it
enables readers to see common themes and issues and to make otherwise
impossible generalisations across different contexts about the nature of
the concepts english law applies throughout the book concepts are
explained rigorously with reference to how they are used in commercial
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practice and everyday life the new edition also includes a new chapter
on secured transactions law reform and introduces new material on the
cape town convention ip rights and other intangible property the book
will be of primary interest to academics and practitioners in the area
however it will also be of use to students studying commercial or
personal property law
The Sale of Goods 1971 the new edition of the sale of goods gives a full
and detailed account of the english law of the sale of goods it also
includes a treatment of the law as it applies in scotland and northern
ireland the 11th edition is brought right up to date with legislative
and common law changes that have taken place over the past four years
Contractual Relations 2022-09-05 when it comes to contract law chitty on
contracts is the foundation on which to base any case it proivdes you
with the depth of insight you require so you can confidently cite it in
court
The Principles of Personal Property Law 2017-05-18 part i the role of
consent 1 transatlantic perspectives fundamental themes and debates
larry a dimatteo qi zhou and séverine saintier 2 competing theories of
contract an emerging consensus martin a hogg 3 contracts courts and the
construction of consent tom w joo 4 are mortgage contracts promises
curtis bridgeman part ii normative views of contract 5 naturalistic
contract peter a alces 6 contract in a networked world roger brownsword
7 contract transactions and equity t t arvind part iii contract design
and good faith 8 reasonability in contract design nancy s kim 9 managing
change in uncertain times relational view of good faith zoe ollerenshaw
part iv implied terms and interpretation 10 implied terms in english
contract law richard austen baker 11 contract interpretation judicial
rule not party choice juliet kostritsky part v policing contracting
behavior 12 the paradox of the french method of calculating the
compensation of commercial agents and the importance of conceptualising
the remedial scheme under directive 86 653 séverine saintier 13
unconscionability in american contract law chuck knapp 14 unfair terms
in comparative perspective software contracts jean braucher 15 d cfr
initiative and consumer unfair terms mel kenny part vi misrepresentation
breach and remedies 16 remedies for misrepresentation an integrated
system david capper 17 re examining damages for fraudulent
misrepresentation james devenney 18 remedies for documentary breaches
english law and the cisg djakhongir saidov part vii harmonizing contract
law 19 harmonisation european contract law default and mandatory rules
qi zhou 20 harmonization and its discontents a critique of the
transaction cost argument for a european contract law david campbell and
roger halson 21 europeanisation of contract law and the proposed common
european sales law hector macqueen 22 harmonization of international
sales law larry a dimatteo
Hōgaku ronsō 1971 nations in all regions of the world today share a
common international sales law the united nations convention on
contracts for the international sale of goods cisg the convention was
prepared by the united nations commission on international trade law
uncitral and adopted by a diplomatic conference on 11 april 1980 since
then the number of countries that have adopted the cisg account for over
two thirds of all world trade the area of international sales law
continues to grow as technology and development take us to a global
economy as such the study of the cisg has become an integral component
of this ever growing area of international commercial law the review of
the cisg is published once yearly and features articles written by
prominent legal scholars in the field of international sale of goods
from around the world in addition to scholarly writings analyzing the
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various articles of the cisg the book seeks to compile translations of
recent decisions as well as commentaries of notable cases relating to
the cisg the review of the cisg provides both a forum for legal
discussion within the international legal community in the area of
international sales law and as an authoritative source of reference for
international scholars
法學論叢 1970 personal property security is an important subject in
commercial practice as it is the key to much of the law of banking and
sale this second edition has been fully updated and expanded to cover
all important issues and changes within this highly complex area of law
it explains traditional methods of securing debts such as mortgages
charges and pledges on property other than land describing how these are
created how they must be registered or otherwise perfected if they are
to be valid the rights and duties of the parties and how the security is
enforced if the debt is not paid the new edition includes an expanded
section on priorities in which it explains how priority disputes between
competing interests over the same property are resolved in addition the
book covers the law governing other transactions that perform a similar
economic function such as finance leases retention of title clauses and
sales of a company s book debts these are not currently treated by the
law as security and are therefore subject to different rules on
perfection priority and enforcement there is much expansion of the
discussion relating to enforcement including the issue of right of use
following lehman more analysis on administration and all forms of non
possessory security and quasi security and a new chapter on enforcement
of security addressing the right of appropriation under fc fcar and the
cukurova case the conflict of laws section includes developments under
the rome i regulation affecting assignment issues the unidroit
convention 2009 in relation to tiered holdings and the cape town
convention s extensions made to coverage of asset backed security over
equipment it also addresses the changes brought about by the abolition
of slavenburg registration this edition contains relevant points from
the banking act 2009 concerning its impact on security such as the power
to protect certain interests on a transfer of property and also
considers amendments regarding liquidators expenses under the insolvency
rules the authors additionally deal with the role of step in rights and
why they are part of the statutory definition of project finance in the
enterprise act previously published as the law of personal property
security this new edition brings together all of the law on this complex
area providing guidance in the context of commercial practice especially
with increased coverage of conflict of laws priority insolvency and
enforcement
Sale of Goods 2005 contractual remedies aimed at performance create a
well known rift between common law and civil law traditions in the one
existing in the shadow of damages whilst in the other regarded as a
generally enforceable right following from the contract developments in
approximation of laws in europe in particular in consumer sales law
suggest however that a convergence of these approaches may be within
reach putting the focus on the contract of sale which as the most common
type of contract may fulfil a leading role in the harmonisation process
this book aims to provide a model for further convergence of european
sales laws engaging with issues of contract theory and comparative law
lying at the heart of the process independently from this the comparison
between different systems is used in order to highlight particular
problems in the remedial schemes of individual systems and to see
whether a better solution may be borrowed from elsewhere scaling the
interests of sellers and buyers as reflected in national laws as well as
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in uniform sets of rules such as cisg and pecl a plea is made for a
primary position for performance oriented remedies in the harmonisation
of european sales law in this context special significance is attributed
to the possibility of cure by the seller which has both practical and
conceptual links to the buyer s remedies aimed at performance
關西大學法學論集 1996 remedies is one of the key organizing concepts of the
obligations approach to the common law this second edition modernizes
the former 1995 edition quite considerably it determines the place of
remedies in contract and tort within the debate about the reform of the
common law obligation
Chitty on Contracts 2012 online auctions have undergone many
transformations and continue to attract millions of customers worldwide
however these popular platforms remain understudied by legal scholars
and misunderstood by legislators this book explores the legal
classification of online auction sites across a range of countries in
europe including empirical studies conducted on 28 online auction
websites in the uk the research focusses on the protection of consumers
economic rights and highlights the shortcomings that the law struggles
to control with examinations into important developments including the
consumer rights directive and the latest case law from the cjeu on the
liability of intermediaries riefa anticipates changes in the law and
points out further changes that are needed to create a safe legal
environment for consumers whilst preserving the varied business model
adopted by online auction sites the study provides insights into how
technical measures as well as a tighter legislative framework or
enforcement pattern could provide consumers with better protection in
turn reinforcing trust and ultimately benefiting the online auction
platforms themselves
Chitty on Contracts, 31st edition volume 1 2013-01-31 this introductory
level textbook offers a clear and concise overview of commercial law for
undergraduate law students covering all the key areas of law that may be
included in a commercial law module including agency sale of goods
bailments carriage of goods commercial financing and conflict of laws it
also introduces relevant elements of related fields such as banking and
insolvency law and touches on emerging issues such as cryptocurrencies
Chitty on Contracts, 31st edition volumes 1 & 2 2005 this book presents
a comprehensive and systematic study of the principal aspects of the
modern law of international commercial transactions based on diverse
sources including legislative texts case law international conventions
and a variety of soft law instruments it highlights key topics such as
the international sale of goods international transport marine insurance
international finance and payments electronic commerce international
commercial arbitration standard trade terms and international
harmonization of trade laws in focusing on the private law aspects of
international trade the book closely analyzes the relevant statutes case
law and the european union eu and international uniform law instruments
like the rome i regulation the un convention on the contracts for the
international sale of goods cisg uncitral model laws non legislative
instruments including restatements such as the unidroit principles on
international commercial contracts and rules of business practices
codified by the icc such as the arbitration rules ucp 600 and different
versions of the incoterms the book clearly explains the key concepts and
nuances of the subject offering incisive and vivid analyses of the major
issues and developments it also traces the evolution of the law of
international trade and explores the connection between the lex
mercatoria and the modern law comprehensively examining the issue of
international harmonization of trade laws from a variety of perspectives
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it provides a detailed account of the work of major players in the field
including uncitral unidroit icc and the hague conference on private
international law hcch adopting the comparative law method this book
offers a critical analysis of the laws of two key jurisdictions india
and england in the context of export trade in order to stimulate
discussion on law reform it explains the similarities and differences
not only between laws of the two countries but also between the laws of
india and england on the one hand and the uniform law instruments on the
other given its breadth of coverage this book is a valuable reference
resource not only for students in the fields of law international trade
and commercial law but also for researchers practitioners and
policymakers
Commercial Contract Law 2004-01-01 first published in 1998 routledge is
an imprint of taylor francis an informa company
貿易と関稅 2012-03-22 the publication of scholars of tort law marks the
beginning of a long overdue rebalancing of private law scholarship
instead of concentrating on judicial decisions and academic commentary
only for what that commentary says about judicial decisions the book
explores the contributions of scholars of tort law in their own right
the work of a selection of leading scholars of tort law from across the
common law world ranging from thomas cooley 1824 1898 to patrick atiyah
1931 2018 is addressed by eminent current scholars in the field the
focus of the contributions is on the nature of the work produced by each
of the scholars in question important influences on their work and the
influence which that work in turn had on thinking about tort law the
process of subjecting tort law scholarship to sustained analysis
provides new insights into the intellectual development of tort law and
reveals the important role played by scholars in that development by
focusing on the work of influential tort scholars the book serves to
emphasise the importance of legal scholarship to the development of the
common law more generally
Review of the Convention on Contracts for the International Sale of
Goods (CISG) 2002-2003 2009-01-15 intellectual property has rapidly
become one of the most important as well as most controversial subjects
in recent years amongst productive thinkers of many kinds all over the
world scientific work and technological progress now depend largely on
questions of who owns what as do the success and profits of countless
authors artists inventors researchers and industrialists economic legal
and ethical issues play a central role in the increasingly complex
balance between unilateral gains and universal benefits from the
knowledge society economics law and intellectual property explores the
field in both depth and breadth through the latest views of leading
experts in europe and the united states it provides a fundamental
understanding of the problems and potential solutions not only in doing
practical business with ideas and innovations but also on the level of
institutions that influence such business addressing a range of readers
from individual scholars to company managers and policy makers it gives
a unique perspective on current developments
The Law of Security and Title-Based Financing 2002-03 european contract
law unification projects have recently advanced from the draft common
frame of reference 2009 to a european commission proposal for an
optional common european sales law 2011 which is to facilitate cross
border marketing this book investigates for the first time how cesl and
dcfr rules would interact with various aspects of domestic law
represented by english and german law nineteen chapters co authored by
british and german scholars examine such interface issues for eg pre
contractual relationships notions of contract formation interpretation
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and remedies extending to non discrimination third parties transfers or
rights aspects of property law and collective proceedings they go beyond
a critical analysis of cesl and dcfr rules by demonstrating where and
how cesl rules would interact with neighbouring areas of english and
german law before english and german courts how domestic traditions
might influence the application which aspects might motivate sellers and
buyers to choose or reject cesl and which might serve as model for
national legislators the findings are summarized in the final two
chapters
Performance-Oriented Remedies in European Sale of Goods Law 2016-03-03
this book will describe the development of european community consumer
law and seek to determine to what extent action by the european
community has promoted the interest of consumer protection in doing so
it will consider important areas relating to protection of the consumers
economic interests and physical safety as well as questions of access to
justice in addition to assessing the success of community consumer
policy the authors will also put forward suggestions for ways in which
consumer protection can be enhanced at the community level
Remedies in Contract and Tort 1984 principles of english commercial law
provides students with a high quality overview of this key area of
english law drawing together updated chapters from the third edition of
english private law the subjects covered include the law on agency sale
of goods carriage of goods by sea carriage of goods by air and land
insurance banking bailment security and insolvency written by a team of
acknowledged experts the chapters give a clear simple and accurate
overview of the guiding principles and rules of english commercial law a
vital topic in law degrees and on professional courses whether looking
for an accessible conceptual introduction to the area or a handy
revision reference students will find this book invaluable
Consumer Protection and Online Auction Platforms 1976 most national law
expositions leave a distinct impression of a naturalistic approach to
the categorisation of property the view advocated in this study is that
the accession or severance of things to and from land as a natural
scientific enquiry based exclusively on blends of physical attachment to
or socially expressed intention in respect of land is misleading or at
least not decisive national law accounts of the rules governing the
distinction of land and goods need recalibrating to take account of the
purpose or the legal reasons why land is being distinguished from goods
this is well illustrated by the example of standing timber variously
described doctrinally and in the national case law as integral parts of
land or presently existing or future goods purpose of classification
reveals the many nuances of competing policy considerations and in turn
better reflects the law as it stands the same principles may be applied
to the case law of the cjeu
法學 2022-06-14 this volume surveys 150 law books of fundamental
importance in the history of western legal literature and culture the
entries are organized in three sections the first dealing with the
transitional period of fifteenth century editions of medieval
authorities the second spanning the early modern period from the
sixteenth to the eighteenth century and the third focusing on the
nineteenth and twentieth centuries the contributors are scholars from
all over the world each old book is analyzed by a recognized specialist
in the specific field of interest individual entries give a short
biography of the author and discuss the significance of the works in the
time and setting of their publication and in their broader influence on
the development of law worldwide introductory essays explore the
development of western legal traditions especially the influence of the
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english common law and of roman and canon law on legal writers and the
borrowings and interaction between them the book goes beyond the study
of institutions and traditions of individual countries to chart a
broader perspective on the transmission of legal concepts across legal
political and geographical boundaries examining the branches of this
genealogical tree of books makes clear their pervasive influence on
modern legal systems including attempts at rationalizing custom or
creating new hybrid systems by transplanting western legal concepts into
other jurisdictions
同志社商學 2020-08-31 the emergence of an eu contract law is one of the most
significant legal developments in europe today exploring the origins and
evolution of the discipline from the sales directive to the common frame
of reference the book advances a framework for the further harmonization
of contract law that embraces diversity and pluralism
Principles of Commercial Law 2013-03-04 this book applies social context
to offer an understanding of the law concerning accidents personal
injury and death
Modern Law of International Trade 2019-10-03
Briefcase on Commercial Law 2013-04-18
Scholars of Tort Law 2013-03-21
Economics, Law and Intellectual Property 2017-07-05
The Common European Sales Law in Context 2016-04-29
EC Consumer Law 2022-07-11
Principles of English Commercial Law 2016-12-01
The Distinction of Land and Goods in English, French, German and EU Law
2011-09-22
The Formation and Transmission of Western Legal Culture 2006
The Emergence of EU Contract Law 1986
Lloyd's Maritime and Commercial Law Quarterly 2018-09-13
Exemption Clauses and Implied Obligations in Contracts 1995
Atiyah's Accidents, Compensation and the Law
関西大學商學論集
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